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  Letter dated 31 August 2018 from the Permanent Representative 

of Serbia to the United Nations addressed to the President of the 

Security Council  
 

 

 I am writing to express my disappointment and regret that, notwithstanding the 

established practice and due to a unilateral decision, no meeting of the Security 

Council to discuss the situation in Kosovo and Metohija was convened in the month 

of August during the presidency of the United Kingdom. We firmly believe that the 

valuable work of the United Nations mission established by the Security Council in 

its resolution 1244 (1999) and the developments in the Province deserve to be heard 

by the Council members, as well as by the entire United Nations membership, 

especially at this important juncture in the dialogue between Belgrade and Priština.   

 I am also disappointed that discussions in respect of the Security Council 

meetings on Kosovo and Metohija, in which my delegation was ready to engage fully 

and in good faith, have not been continued as indicated following the adoption of the 

programme of work for the month of August.  

 I should be grateful if you would have the present letter circulated to all the 

members of the Security Council and issued as a document of the Council.  

 

 

(Signed) Milan Milanović 

Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 

 

 

https://undocs.org/S/RES/1244(1999)

